
Early Voting October 20-30, 2020 for Presidential and General Election

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
October 20, 2020

For further information contact:
City of Kenosha Clerk’s Office – Elections
625 52nd Street, Room 104
Kenosha, WI 53140
262-653-4020
elections@kenosha.org

KENOSHA – Early in-person voting for the November 3 Presidential and General Election 
began today, October 20, and continues through October 30, 2020 at City Hall, 625 52nd 
Street. Voters should enter City Hall at the West entrance and will exit via the south side of
the building. Parking for voters is available in the two lots on the west side of City Hall, and
along 52nd Street, east of Eighth Avenue.

New this year is a drive-through voting option outside City Hall. Drivers are directed to 
enter Eighth Avenue from 52nd Street and travel southbound to the parking lot on the south
side of City Hall. After voting, drivers will be directed to exit southbound on Eighth Avenue 
to 54th Street.

Dates/Times for Early in-person voting:
Tuesday, October 20 – Friday, October 23: 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Saturday, October 24: 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.
Sunday, October 25: Noon to 4 p.m.
Monday, October 26 – Thursday, October 29: 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Friday, October 30: 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.

Polls will be open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m. on November 3 (Election Day). Voters may 
register and vote at their polling place on election day. They may not register or vote at 
City Hall on election day. 

For details on requesting absentee ballots visit: myvote.wi.gov, for details on early voting 
visit kenosha.org, and for information on voter identification, visit:  bringit.wi.gov.
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